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ISSUE: NATIVE AMERICANS 

The Cayuga Indians’ attempt to create an Indian reservation in Cayuga and Seneca Counties is
undoubtedly one of the most serious issues facing property owners in our region. Please take a moment to
read the attached letter from State Senator Mike Nozzolio and Assemblyman Brian Kolb updating you on
their efforts to protect local property owners and taxpayers.
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